July , 2015
Peter Boome
Peter’s Address

Dear Peter,

The Evergreen State College Graduate Program on the Environment would like to thank you for the four pieces of artwork that you donated for the Master of Environmental Studies 30th Anniversary celebration held April 25, 2015. The donated artwork was given away to guests who participated in a raffle.
We appreciate your support of the Graduate Program on the Environment. Thanks again for your kind contribution!

Best,
Gail Wootan
(Signature)
The Graduate Program on the Environment
2700 Evergreen Parkway NW 
Olympia, WA









July, 2015

Tricia Bateman
Tricia’s address
Dear Tricia,

The Evergreen State College Graduate Program on the Environment would like to thank you for the handmade earrings that you donated for the Master of Environmental Studies 30th Anniversary celebration held April 25, 2015. The donated earrings were given away to a lucky raffle winner. 
We appreciate your support of the Graduate Program on the Environment. Thanks again for your kind contribution!

Best,
Gail Wootan
(sign)
[bookmark: _GoBack]






